
 

Greetings from the Wild Ones Root River Chapter!  It’s time to start planning your preorder for native plants, 
trees and shrubs from our annual native plant sale. Due to the Covid19 pandemic, this year’s native plant 
sale will be preorder and pickup only; this will be the one chance to purchase plants from our chapter. If you 
are interested in this opportunity, we ask that you order a minimum of 12 plants, no minimum for tree and 
shrub orders. For those of you who are new to native landscaping, we’ve marked some easier to grow 
varieties on the order form.  If the plants you selected are out of stock, we will be in contact to either 
substitute with a similar native plant or refund your payment. Plant orders need to be picked up between 9 
am and 2 pm on Saturday June 5, 2021, the new pickup location is Dane Hill Farm 1826 Old Fancher Rd in Mt. 
Pleasant. Masks will be required at pick up to protect you and our chapter volunteers. 

Here’s what to do: 

1. Two copies of the order form are attached to this email, the pdf version will need to be printed and filled 
out and calculated by hand.  If you are comfortable letting Excel calculate for you, use the Excel file and email 
your completed excel file back to Joann. 

2. Pricing: native plants are $7. Trees and shrubs are priced as marked. Fill out the order form with your name 
and contact info at the top. Send the order form and a check payable to: ”Root River Wild Ones” to:  Marilyn 
Dahlen 108 Katie Dr. Silver Lake, WI 53170 

We can accept credit card payments through Square, contact Joann to manually process your credit card. 

Orders must be received by Wednesday March 31, 2021 extended to April 7, 2021 and payment must 
accompany your order. 

3. Special orders: If there is a native plant you are interested in that’s not listed on this form, we can look into 
ordering it for you. Let us know by putting a note at the bottom of the order form and we will be in contact 
with you about pricing.  For quart sized native plants we ask that you order in multiples of 12 (one flat = 12 
plants). Find a friend to share a flat or two, orders of 24 plants or more will be discounted 5%. 

Thank you for supporting the Wild Ones Root River Chapter. Proceeds from our native plant sale have been 
used to help conserve land in Chiwaukee Prairie and fund a rain garden at the St. Matthew’s Eldergarten in 
Kenosha. This year, to support our mission to get more natives in the ground we are funding the Caring for 
Creation Project at Covenant Presbyterian Church Garden in Racine. 

Stay Wild! 

Joann Sustachek 
Wild Ones Root River Chapter Vice President 
Plant Sale Coordinator 
email: jsustachek@yahoo.com 
cell 262-339-9794 
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